Note

bassmuseumorart°

October 30, 20

Ms. Maria Alejandra Barreiro 4330 Hillcrest Dr., Apt. 605 Hollywood, FL 33021

Dear Alexan

On behalf of our Director, Silvia Cubina, and the Board of Directors of the Bass Museum of Art, I would like to express my sincere thanks to you for the beautiful program of Spanish music, From Spain and Beyond, presented on October 19, 2008.

Your selection of music was absolutely perfect and in total harmony with the character of the exhibition. 26th Century Works on Pager from the PURDACION of the Committee of the exhibition of the PURDACION of each composed radiod to the action value of the afformont. There is no doubt in my mind that those in attendance were award by your accomplished and praceful performance and your magnificent voice.

As a gesture of our thanks, we would like to offer you and Howard a FamilyDual membership to the Bass Museum of Art, for which you will receive all the benefits of Museum general membership. Kindy complete the enclosed membership application and mail it back to me at your earliest convenience.

Please convey to Maestro Affedo Munar our deepest appreciation for his musiciarship and perfect accompaniment to your beautiful violes, and also our guilated thanks to Sheward for his sourcently or the property, without which we would not have been able to host such a successful event. Again Alexandra, thank's you so much for your willingness to perform at one of the Bass Museum's concerns. The intreate setting certainly enriched the presentation and wo look forward to a repeat performance in the future.

Kind regards,

Denie Wodged

Denise Wodgert

Development Associate